
   

 

 

 

The Bears have announced a commitment for the 2019-20 season! The Bears received a 

commitment from Jonathan Broadribb, a forward/defenseman from Colorado Springs, CO. 

 

Broadribb played three seasons of junior hockey with three different 

teams, accumulating 21 goals and 41 assists across 149 games. Prior 

to junior leagues, he began his hockey career locally in Colorado 

Springs by suiting up in 14 games as a freshman with Pine Creek High 

School.  

 

During his junior league career, Broadribb was part of multiple 

postseason runs, highlighted by an Eastern Hockey League 

championship during the 2017-18 season with the Boston Jr. 

Rangers. 

 

 

The following year, he was selected with the #141st overall pick in the league draft by the Louisiana 

Drillers of the NA3HL, his previous stop. During the 2018-19 season, he scored 13 points across 40 

games with the Drillers.  

 

Originally from Colorado Springs, Broadribb will be studying sports and exercise science at UNC. “I 

am excited to play for the students, my teammates, and bring a championship to Greeley,” he said. 

 

The Bears will start the 2019-20 season on Friday, September 20th against the University of 

Colorado at the Greeley Ice Haus. Admission is free for all UNC students and $10 for adults. Fans can 

also stream the game, which will be broadcast on Black Dog Hockey. 

https://www.eliteprospects.com/player/388068/jonathan-broadribb
https://www.ladrillers.com/
https://www.ladrillers.com/
https://www.bdehockey.com/home.php

